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Kentucky DECA – Fall Workshop
Frequently Asked Questions

*What is Fall Workshop?  

Fall Workshop is designed to help students as they begin their competition preparation.  Sessions are held that explain the different competitive events, describe what will happen during judging performance, and how to prepare for competition.  Typically a session is also offered for those students thinking of running for a regional or state officer in the future.  At this session, leaders describe duties and responsibilities of officers and answer questions raised by attendees.  
*When and where is Fall Workshop held?

Fall Workshops are typically held in September and October and are held at the same location as the Regional Conference:


Region 1 – Murray State University, Murray, KY


Regions 2 and 3 – Western Kentucky University, Bowling Green, KY


Region 4 – Northern Kentucky University, Highland Heights, KY


Region 5 – Eastern Kentucky University, Richmond, KY

*How do I register my competitors for Regional Conference?

Registration for Fall Workshop in Blue Panda.  Username and passwords are available from Jeremy (Jeremy.Davis@ky-deca.org).  
*Who benefits from attendance at Fall Workshop?
Fall Workshop is designed for everyone….from the brand new member to the member who has competed in the past.  Since sessions cover topics that include how to choose the competitive event that is right for you as well as how to improve your written competitive event, all attendees will find attendance beneficial.
*What is the schedule for Fall Workshop?

While each year’s schedules and each Region’s schedules may look a little different, typically Fall Workshop begins with registration at 9, a short Opening Session at 9:30, breakout sessions from 9:45 – 12:15, and a short Closing Session that ends at 12:30.  Please note these times are estimates.
*Are any meals offered at Fall Workshop?

Meals are not offered at Fall Workshop.  Attendees should be prepared to purchase their meals and any snacks they may wish to have.  
*Are attendees required to have paid their DECA membership dues to attend Fall Workshop?

Attendees are not required to have paid their DECA membership dues in order to attend Fall Workshop.  Many advisors invite students they feel are excellent DECA member candidates to attend Fall Workshop to gain an understanding of DECA and its competitive events.    
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